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CiTi alumna Hailie Fullmer is a Fulton High School 2018 
graduate from the Cosmetology program. She currently 
works in Syracuse at The Salon by CNY Facecandy. During 
her time in the Cosmetology program, she had great success, 
which earned her an internship, which propelled her into her 
current position. Fullmer said the cosmetology instructors 
helped her step out of her comfort zone and shaped her into 
who she is today. Do you know CiTi alumni who should be 
recognized for their success? Share their story with the CiTi 
Public Relations team at pr@CiTiboces.org.

Alumni Feature

Students from our APW Elementary site were sent 
seed packets so they could grow plants at home as 
part of their science curriculum. We are so proud 
of our students for their hard work despite every 
obstacle, and so proud of our staff for their creativity in 
teaching. Buildings may be closed, but school is not! 
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New Vision Celebrates College Decision Day

CONTACT US TODAY!
EduCloud@CiTiboces.org

315.963.4303

ARE YOU LOOKING FOR 
AN EASIER WAY TO TRACK 
STUDENT CREDENTIALS?

CDOS ONLINE is a cloud-based credential 
management tool that helps track the progress of a 

student through the “4+CDOS” pathway.  
CDOS Online supports tracking of:

•	 CDOS Learning Standards (including Career Majors)
•	 SACC

•	 Employability Profiles
•	 Employability Rubrics

•	 Career Plan
•	 Work-Based Learning Hours

•	 CTE Coursework Hours
•	 Industry-based Assessment Hours

•	 File Attachments

The New Vision Program celebrates College Decision Day 
by wearing their college colors and meeting to share their 
excitement with their New Vision family via Zoom.

Follow CiTi on YouTube @ CiTiBOCES
Follow CiTi on YouTube 
to see all our videos 
like the Oswego 
County Olympiad.
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Community Comes Together to 
Feed Students

Virtual Meetings Help Keep Industry Pros, CTE 
Students Connected

Students from several CiTi Career and Technical Education 
programs have stayed connected with trade schools and industry 
professionals virtually.

Rusty Stetzel, a branch manager for Penn Power Group, came up 
with the idea to help students stay connected with the workforce 
and trade schools before forming a task force that included CiTi 
administrators, teachers and staff.

“These calls are to help us stay in contact and continue to engage 
the future workforce with potential employers during this time,” 
Stetzel said during one of the initial calls, noting his company “is 
always looking for students coming from area BOCES.”

Those on the calls to help answer student questions and speak 
about various facets of their work included professionals from 
the fields of heavy equipment, trucking, manufacturing, trade 
schools and more.

“We are incredibly thankful for the years and years of experience 
that was able to join the calls for our students,” said CiTi CTE 
Business Education Liaison Garrette Weiss. “They gained 
valuable insight about the fields they’re interested in, the next 
steps and what a career in that field looks like.”

There were multiple calls per week as the effort included virtual 
calls via Zoom with CiTi, Cayuga-Onondaga BOCES and 
Rochester-area students.

Some senior students who are graduating in June also utilized 
this as an opportunity to network, gaining some contacts in their 
various fields to help with next steps.

CiTi staff help coordinate a food donation. 
We'd like to thank Upstate Farms and the 
American Dairy Association for donating 
1440 five-pound containers of yogurt to 
Oswego County recently. The yogurt was 
distributed to local school districts and 
Catholic Charities.

P-Tech Hosts Virtual Open House

Eighth-graders and their parents/guardians 
throughout Oswego County participate in 
a virtual P-TECH Open House via Zoom 
to learn more about the details of the 
program and local industry partners. 
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The month of May featured Outdoor Power Equipment 
Technology and Early Childhood Education as the Career and 
Technical Education programs of the month! Featured above 
are Altmar-Parish-Williamstown Central School District students. 
Students in the Outdoor Power Equipment Technology program 
will learn basic repair and maintenance on equipment that is 
typically used outdoors. Early Childhood Education students 
will explore career pathways and develop the characteristics of 
successful teachers and childcare providers through practicums.

Career and Technical Education Programs of the 
Month: Early Childhood Education and Outdoor 
Power Equipment Techology


